
SENIORS, 

 

Welcome back to school!  I hope this year will be a memorable one for you with a 

smooth transition into your next adventure after high school.  Senior project is a 

class developed to meet State of Tennessee Education requirements.  It is a privilege 

and a great opportunity to give back or to shadow and learn of future occupations 

and careers.  This class does not affect your grade point average but will be on your 

final transcript that your future college and employers will view.  It is still a Pass or 

Fail class.   

 

This is probably one of the easiest tasks/classes you will encounter during your high 

school career.  Please do not make this any more difficult than it should be. The 

most difficult part of Senior project is that YOU ARE HELD ACCOUNTABLE on 

5 different dates.  On each turn in, you will have paperwork that is to be filled out by 

YOU!!  Your paperwork can be turned in at the MAIN BUILDING LIBRARY on 

the turn in date until the end of 3rd block.  If you can’t get to the library by 3rd block, 

you will need to bring your papers to me at the annex.  Late turn ins MUST BE 

HAND DELIVERED PERSONALLY TO ME.  Senior project assistants are not 

allowed to accept paperwork from anyone.   

 

If you miss a turn-in, then you will be assigned to the roster of  Senior Study Hall 

during BDP – one week after the turn in date.  If you fail Senior Project in the fall – 

you will not be allowed to take Senior Project in the spring semester and will be 

enrolled in a class to take it’s place.  For those that meet all the requirements – at the 

end of the fall – there will be a special incentive for meeting all the turn-ins.   

 

COACH TOWERS  

1st – Annex  

2nd – Annex 

3rd – Annex Room 403 

4th – Annex 

BDP – Annex – Room 403 

 

Here’s to having the best year yet!   

 

READY TO ROCK -  


